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May 29, 2014 

This Is The Last Week To  

Change Your Team Name 

Permanent schedules come out next week, so this is the last week to change your 

team name.  To change your team name, cross out the current one on your score 

sheet and write in the new team name next to it.  Double jeopardy teams need to do 

this on both score sheets if you want the name changed on both teams.  Remember, 

all team names are subject to League Office approval.  If you think that Boomer 

won’t approve it, don’t even try!!!  Also, please make sure that the captain of the 

team is listed first on your roster and the co-captain is listed second.  These are the 

only people who will be invited to the Captain/Co-Captain tournament at the end of 

the session. 

Attention Sunday and Monday Divisions 

July 4th falls on a Friday this year.  This means that for the lucky ones, they will 

have a 4 day weekend.  Many make plans to enjoy the festivities of the day or 

spend time with friends and family. You need to talk with your team and see if you 

will be able to field a team for your regularly scheduled match.  If you cannot, you 

will need to call the opposing team captain and make arrangements to pre-play that 

match.  Captain phone lists will be coming out next week with the permanent 

schedules.  Take care of this right away!  Do not wait until the last minute.  Once 

you have agreed to a reschedule, you need to notify us at the office so we can mark 

it in the books and let the host location know that you will not be playing your 

match on your regular day.  If you are not able to agree on a time or place to get the 

pre-play completed or you are not able to reach the captain, give us a call and we 

will get the two of you hooked up.  Do not put this off!  Take care of it now!   

New Rule Books Are In 

We just received our shipment of the 2014-2016 rule books.  These come out once 

every two years and it is a good time to remind you to read the rule book.  We have 

not noticed any earth shattering changes, however, by the number of phone calls 

that we get and the kinds of questions we get, it is obvious that most of you either 

have forgotten everything that you read or never cracked the rule book open to 

begin with.  Take the rule book with you to league.  By having it handy, you can 

resolve most conflicts or questions before they become a big deal.  We will be 

mailing the new rule books out to the team captains over the next week. 

Caiti Grim and Philip Hupp announce the birth of their daughter, Leila 

Paige Pohikealoha Hupp who was born on May 24th at 6:35 pm.  Leila 

was 20 inches and 7 lbs, 14 oz at birth.  Mom, Dad and baby are doing 

fine.  Both OPAL and Wrangler’s welcome the new addition to our 

pool family. 

Congratulations! 

Have A Great Week! 


